March 15, 1993

002594 MAR 2293

C-SPAN 400 No. Capitol St. #650 Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear C-SPAN:

Book Notes is my favorite program, and I hope you will continue it forever. I have read several of the books you've featured, and have a long list for the future.

May I make a suggestion which I believe would improve your service? To be blunt about it, your broadcast schedule drives me up the wall! I do realize it is driven by the coverage of the House proceedings. You have a number to call for up-to-the-minute schedule information, but that is long distance from here. Every 15 minutes or so, run a message across the bottom of the screen telling viewers what is coming in the next two or three hours.

This is purely selfish on my part, of course. My tv set is not on all the time, and I'm sure I miss many interesting programs, not knowing what is coming on when.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Marysville, WA 98271